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I have held a meeting with Catherine Hyde who works for international office of Worcester University on the 25th of September.
We have talked about how we can work closely and together.
Her main aims for this year:
1. Making all international students feel more belonging and home.
2. The voice from all international students can be heard.
3. Encourage all international students to join more activities outside the classroom.
Catherine also mentioned she can help us send out any information to all international students through the University International Office, and she can ask News students helping us to promote and publish everything we need.
I have discussed the proposal that establishing International Committee with Paul and Wesley, we agreed to select councilors from each continent with proportion. However, according to my own report of summarizing the whole list of international students, I have found out selecting councilors from each continent may not very reliable, because students who comes from European countries occupy almost over half of international students, that means its very difficult to select only few councilors from a large group of students. According to my own judgment, I decide to select or elect councilors from countries that own the larger number of students. In this case, I may have roughly 10 councilors in International Student Committee. However, this issue can be renegotiated.
Finally, I got few councilors in this moment and I hope select or elect all councilors can be done before the next executive meeting.

